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The Planning Advisory Committee held a Public Participation Opportunity on Monday, 
November 5th to consider amending the Land Use Bylaw for cannabis-related land 
uses.  
 
The PAC also heard a presentation from staff recommending that 196 East Victoria 
Street be ordered for demolition.  
 
The Planning Advisory Committee met again on Tuesday, November 13th, where the 
Committee passed a motion recommending that Council amend the Land Use Bylaw 
to regulate cannabis-related uses. The Committee also ordered the demolition of 196 
East Victoria Street within 30 days. Failure by the property owner to do the work will 
result in the Town completing the work with all costs charged to the property owner’s 
tax account. 
 
The Planning Advisory Committee will hold a Public Participation Opportunity on 
Monday, December 3rd at which time the Committee will consider an application by the 
property owner of 150 East Victoria for a development agreement to permit the 
conversion of an existing motel to a 10-unit motel with six apartment units.   

 
 


